
From: Samir Mayekar <Samir.Mayekar@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Saturday, November 23, 2019 9:47 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: William Shih <William.Shih@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Notification: Dinner with Chinese Consolate  
  

Steve -  
 
Just wanted to provide notice that last night I had dinner at the Chinese consulate in my official 
capacity along with Will Shih from our policy team.  I was invited by the Consul General as a 
follow up to his meetings with our office. 
 
Please let me know if you need any other information 
 
Best,  
Samir  
 

--- 

Samir Mayekar 

Deputy Mayor 
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